
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 2022 

As we look back upon the past year, we would like to acknowledge those who have supported the Academy. 
Thanks for a great year, and the ANZAM Board would like to wish you all the best as you embark on 2022. 
 
Over the years, listening to our members, the Academy has provided a number of unique services, including: 

• Teaching and Learning webinars 

• High profile keynote speakers  

• Research grants including joint BAM/ANZAM research project 

• “Spill the Beans” podcasts, sharing expertise and knowledge about management topics 

• Awards to recognise contribution of management academics in teaching and research  

• ANZAM Doctoral Workshop 

• ANZAM Conference 

• Regular newsletters & member updates to connect you with job opportunities, call for papers and other 

events, enabling you to easily stay up to date 

• The Journal of Management and Organisation (JMO) with an Impact Factor of 4.139 

• Collaboration with International management organisations 

We are able to provide these services with the support from you, our members.  Thank you! 

ANZAM has some exciting new on-line webinars, including: What is SEM?; Industry Engagement; Preparing for 

the Promotion process; Post COVID; Innovation in T&L and more. These will lead into ANZAMs Doctoral 

Workshop and Conference at the end of the year.  The 2022 Doctoral workshop and conference will be unique 

hybrid events, hosted by Griffith University on the Gold Coast, Queensland. Our Doctoral Representative for 

2022 is Victoria Lister, Griffith University and our Conference chair for 2022 is Dr Ryan Gould, Griffith University. 

Make sure to add these dates in your diary: 

 Monday 5th December 2022 – ANZAM Doctoral Workshop 

 Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th December 2022 – ANZAM Conference 

ANZAM welcomes a new Doctoral Representative – Victoria Lister, Griffith University and three new board 

members – Associate Professor Ann Dadich, Western Sydney University; Dr Lisa Daniel, University of the 

Sunshine Coast and Dr Subas Dhakal, University of New England.  ANZAM’s board is represented by members 

pertaining to all regions within Australia, Tasmania and New Zealand.  This strategy ensures we have 

representatives in all regions, supporting our members. 

As our members, we welcome your feedback to continue to improve our services. We encourage you to contact 

either our ANZAM Academy Manager – Emma Nixon (E.  anzam@anzam.org) or myself, ANZAM President, 

Kerry Brown (E.  k.brown@ecu.edu.au). 

Kind Regards 

 

Professor Kerry Brown 
ANZAM President, 2022  
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